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Phase I Project Description:

The project widens Nolensville Pk from a two-lane to a 5-lane road (including a
dedicated turn lane and bike lanes). It stretches from south of Burkitt Road  to near SR
254 (Old Hickory Boulevard). The project includes reconstruction and widening for
approximately 4.4 miles. The proposed improvements are intended to address
congestion, improve safety, and accommodate growth in this rapidly developing area.

Due to the size of improvements to SR 11, TDOT has split this project into two phases.
Phase 1, from north of Mill Creek to near SR 254 in southern Davidson County, is
currently under construction.
 

Status of Repairs from August Water Main Break

All grading completed, including placement of topsoil
Most sod laid
Detention pond cleaned and matted
Settlement letters incoming
Not getting contacted? Tell us! Email Erin at Erin.Zeigler@tn.gov. 

 

Holt Road Closure 
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TDOT and Civil Constructors are aware that motorists attempting to detour the Holt
Road closure are using neighborhood streets. While we have installed signage notating
detours and speed restrictions, neither TDOT nor Civil Constructors are responsible for
enforcement or traffic mitigation. We understand your concerns and are in discussions
with our partners at Metro about possible solutions to issues that may fall outside our
scope of work.

Holt Road Closure Timeline

October 2024 through early 2025
Mass grading

Early 2025
Underground and overhead utilities
Temporary traffic signal installation

Spring 2025
Complete underground utilities

Summer 2025
Complete overhead electric
Relocate and splice in existing overhead communications
Repave and reopen Holt Road

Visit Project Web Page

Project Contacts

Erin Zeigler
TDOT Region 3 Communications Officer
Phone: 629.277.2458
Email: Erin.Zeigler@tn.gov
Greg Woerdeman, PE
TDOT Region 3 District Operations Supervisor (Construction)
Phone: 615.350.4461  
Email: Greg.Woerdeman@tn.gov  
Bradley Martin
TDOT Region 3 Project Management
Phone: 615.350.4219
Email: Bradley.Martin@tn.gov
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